
 

DCM 4  REPORT FEBRUARY 24TH 2023 

 

 

Aloha Peeps, 

 

      District 4 is doing well so far. We had our district meeting this last Thursday 

on the zoom. It will be our last online as we voted to start meeting in person again 

for which I am really pleased. We have appx 6 active GSRs and a couple that are 

not.  

 

      We are looking to still fill our alt DCM position but we have had our secretary 

position filled and have a treasurer that is hanging in there and doing a fantastic 

job. I have a lead on an alt so I got my fingers crossed. 

      

    I am really siked about Praasa. I leave on Thursday morning and arrive around 3 

pm. I have plans to find some Mexican food before registration then I will be 

attending the early bird meeting and finding all my DCMʼs . Friday is all 

workshops from 1pm on. I plan on attending the DCM round tables and I will 

probably loiter around at the chair round table for 1 session. I also plan to go to the 

young peoples workshop at lateoclock . 

      

       Looking forward to helping to inform our Delegate this time around. We stand 

ready to do whatever is asked of us to get that done.  

       

       I haven’t found much time to get to any meetings this last month what with my 

PT and work but PT is over and I’m walking 99% now so after prassa I plan to hit 

the streets. 

    

Aloha, 

Eric 

 


